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Special Meeting:

The meeting will be held on Friday, January 19, 2007 at 6:30 p.m.
at the Holy Cross Lutheran Church at 7851 W. 119thk Street. The
purpose of this meeting is for Westmont residents to discuss and
ask questions regarding the Supplemental Restrictions. We plan to
have the attorney present to answer any legal questions that may
arise. We will also have notaries available if you wish to sign your
form stating that you accept the Supplemental Restrictions.

Recognition of Tony Fink:

A special thank you to Tony for his service on the Westmont Board in the
position of Lawn and Grounds Chairman. Our compliments to him for
keeping the neighborhood looking so nice. We also appreciate the work
involved with the tree-trimming project that was recently completed.

Treasurer Position Open:

We are still looking for a Westmont resident to volunteer to finish the
term of Jean Cooley, our Board Treasurer. Please call Shirley Knese at
485-8689 if you have any basic bookkeeping or accounting skills and
could devote a few hours a month to this position.

Lost and Found:
A pair of prescription eyeglasses has been found by the mailbox on
Hemlock Street. Please call Ann Kroh at 451-1510 to claim them.

Congratulations:

We would like to congratulate Mr. and Mrs. Michael Burch on their
recent marriage. Michael has been a resident of Westmont for a while,
but we would like to officially welcome Valerie to the neighborhood.

Coffee Time:

The next coffee at Scooter’s is scheduled for January 9th at 9:00 a.m.
Mark your calendars so you don’t forget. It will be fun to get together
again after the holidays!

Girl’s Night Out:
Contact Ginger Burns at 491-1353 if you're interested in joining this
group. The January date and location will be sent by email.

The Westmont Board would like to wish all residents a
Happy New Year.



